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Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you so much for your generous contributions – together we have raised
£160 today! Your support makes a real difference to our school community.

It’s been a busy and exciting week across the school:

Year 6 have been investigating how light travels in their science lessons
and have made some fascinating discoveries. They’ve also been hard at
work rehearsing for their end-of-year production, The X Factory, which is
coming together brilliantly - we can’t wait to share it with you!

A huge congratulations to our Year 2 pupils who have now completed
their SATs. We are incredibly proud of  their hard work and resilience.

Years 3 and 4 had a fantastic time taking part in virtual workshops from
The Eden Project. It was a wonderful opportunity to explore and learn in
such a unique environment.

We were delighted to welcome our Director of  English for Excelsior, to
our school this week. She was very impressed with the high-quality
learning taking place in Years 3, 4, and 6 - well done to all involved!

Next Week at a Glance
Next week is Assessment Week, and children across the school will be
taking part in their end-of-year assessments. Please ensure your child is
well-rested and arrives on time each day—your support at home makes
a big difference.
In addition to assessments, we have some exciting activities planned:
Year 2 will be visiting the Sea Life Centre, where they’ll have the chance
to explore marine life up close – this links to their current humanities unit!
Year 6 will take part in a Knife Crime Awareness Workshop, an
important session aimed at promoting safety and informed choices.
They’ll also be heading to Ackers Adventure for a well-deserved
outdoor experience.

Looking Ahead
As we look forward to the next academic year, we are excited to share
that reading for pleasure will be a key strategic priority for our school.
From September, we will be partnering with the Open University’s
Reading Schools Programme: Building a Culture of Reading.

This whole-school initiative is designed to foster a lifelong love of  reading
and will be central to our development plans. We believe that nurturing a
culture of  reading for pleasure can have a profound impact on your
children’s learning, wellbeing and future opportunities.

We look forward to working together with you to make reading a joyful
and enriching part of  every child’s school experience.

Thank you once again for your continued support. Wishing you all a
restful weekend.

 Mrs Samuel
 Headteacher
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Heath Mount

 Highlights

Here is a glimpse of what

our wonderful children

and staff got up to this

week!

On Wednesday, we welcomed our new reception parents to school for an
information meeting.
Year 3 have been enjoying chess club during lunchtimes.
One very talented Year 6 pupil created a superb design of an Anderson Shelter
house as part of her World War 2 Topic work. Well done!
And finally, the sun came out so we enjoyed making sand castles and playing
with water during lunchtime!


